
To make it easier for you to reach us, we’ve streamlined our
communication system with a new centralised phone number.

1300 629 344

Now, when you call, you’ll be greeted by one main switchboard
at our Gregory Hills clinic — and from there, it’s simple:

Just press:
1 for Port Macquarie

2 for Canberra
3 for Gregory Hills, Narellan, Dee Why and Newcatle

If the team at your clinic can’t answer right away, you can leave
a message, and someone will get back to you as soon as

possible.

This update helps us:
Respond more efficiently
Ensure your call reaches the right team
Provide more consistent support

Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to improve
how we connect with our families!

We Have a New Phone Number!




